Brazos County Precinct 3 Volunteer Fire Department
P.O. Box 5453
Bryan, TX 77805-5453

Dear Brothers,

Rev. Dr. Michael Andrew O’Neill
President /Pastor

6901 NW 80th Street

Tamarac Florida 33321
oneill@brotherhoodoffirefighters.com

Our heads are bowed with our hands pointed toward heaven in deep prayer for the soul of our fallen Brother Firefighter.

Our prayers are with you and the family of our fallen brother. A holy mass will be held for William Danes on May 25 2012.

We will hold a special mass every May 25 to keep the memory of William Danes alive forever. If there is anything

that the family of our fallen brother needs please let us know immediately.
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Sincerely,

/ .

Rev. Dr. Michael Andrew O’Neill

KEEP THE BROTHERHOOD ALIVE
oneill@brotherhoodoffirefighters.com



THIS AND THIS ALONE
IS TRUE RELIGION:
TO SERVE THY BRETHREN

THIS IS SIN ABOVE ALL OTHER SIN:
TO HARM THY BRETHREN

IN SUCH A FAITH IS HAPPINESS
IN LACK OF IT IS MISERY AND PAIN

BLESSED IS HE WHO SWERVETH NOT ASIDE
FROM THIS STRAIGHT PATH

BLESSED IS HE WHOSE LIFE IS LIVED
THUS CEASELESSLY IN SERVING GOD

BY BEARING OTHERS BURDENS
AND SO ALONE
IS LIFE, TRUE LIFE, TO BE ATTAINED

NOTHING IS HARD TO HIM
WHO CASTING LIFE ASIDE
THINKS ONLY THIS

HOW MAY I SERVE MY FELLOW MEN?

TULSIDAS (SANSKRIT)

www.brotherhoodoffirefighters.com




